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Meeting of the Trustees Finance and Audit Committee 

Wednesday, March 14, 2018 at 12:00 p.m.  

Massachusetts State House, Room 235 

24 Beacon Street, Boston MA  02133 

 

AGENDA 
 

I.  Welcome 

 

II.  Review and Approval of E-rate Contracts  

Ellen Donaghey, Chief Financial Officer 

Eamon Shelton, Director of Operations 

A. Contract for Multi-Site Connectivity Services for the Boston Public Library System /  

        E-Rate Funding Eligible 

 

  VOTED: “that, there be entered into with the City of Boston/DoIT, One City Hall  

  Plaza,   Boston, MA 02201 the most responsive and responsible bidder in a public  

  Request for Proposal process, advertised under G.L. C. 30B, a contract for Multi- 

  Site Connectivity Services for the Boston Public Library System, as  specified  

  during the period of July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019, with the BPL option for  

  FY-20 and FY-21 at the proposal price, at a total cost not to exceed three hundred  

  thirty thousand, six hundred dollars and zero cents ($330,600.00) per Fiscal Year,  

  contingent upon receipt of Universal Services  Fund Federal funding. The Boston  

  Public Library Evaluation Committee performed an  evaluation of the proposals  

  presented by two vendors as described in the Request for Proposal (RFP), and  

  through this process determined the proposal presented by City of Boston/DoIT  

  represented the best value for the Boston Public Library.” 

 

B. Contract for Layer-2 Connectivity Services for the Boston Public Library System / E-Rate 

Funding Eligible 

 

                      VOTED: “that, there be entered into with the City of Boston/DoIT, One City Hall  

  Plaza, Boston, MA 02201 the most responsive and responsible bidder in a public  

  Request for Proposal process, advertised under G.L. C. 30B, a contract for Layer-2  

  Connectivity Services for the Boston Public Library System, as specified during the  

  period of July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019, with the BPL option for FY-20 and  

  FY-21 at the proposal price, at a total cost not to exceed forty eight thousand dollars 

  and zero cents ($48,000.00) per Fiscal Year, contingent upon receipt of Universal  

  Services Fund Federal funding. The Boston Public Library Evaluation Committee  

  performed an evaluation of the proposals presented by two vendors as described in  

  the Request for Proposal (RFP), and through this process determined the proposal  

  presented by City of Boston/DoIT represented the best value for the Boston Public  

  Library.” 

             

C. Contract for Internet Access Services for the Boston Public Library System /  

        E-Rate Funding Eligible 

  VOTED: “that, there be entered into with the City of Boston/DoIT, One City Hall  

  Plaza, Boston, MA 02201 the most responsive and responsible bidder in a public  
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  Request for Proposal process, advertised under G.L. C. 30B, a contract for Internet  

  Access Services for the Boston Public Library System, as specified during the period 

  of July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019, with the BPL option for FY-20 and FY-21 at  

  the proposal price, at a total cost not to exceed forty thousand, eight hundred dollars 

  and zero cents ($40,800.00) per Fiscal Year, contingent upon receipt of Universal  

  Services Fund Federal  funding. The Boston Public Library Evaluation Committee  

  performed an evaluation of the proposals presented by two vendors as described in  

  the Request for Proposal (RFP), and through this process determined the proposal  

  presented by City of Boston/DoIT represented the best value for the Boston Public  

  Library.” 

         

III.  Public Comment 

IV.  Adjournment 

  
 
 
 

Trustees of the Public Library of the City of Boston 

Robert Gallery, Chair; Evelyn Arana-Ortiz, Vice Chair 

Zamawa Arenas, Ben Bradlee, Jr., Cheryl Cronin, Priscilla Douglas,  

John Hailer, Paul A. La Camera, Representative Byron Rushing 

President, David Leonard 

Clerk of the Board, Pamela Carver  

 

This is an open meeting; the public is welcome to attend 

For information: www.bpl.org 

http://www.bpl.org/

